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10th December 2021 

Dear Parent 

RE: Year 7 ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ Beck Theatre Trip 

I am writing to provide further details about the Year 7 trip to see ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ at the 
Beck Theatre next week. Please see below details of dates and form groups: 

Tuesday 14th December 2021 – Forms 7A, 7B, 7F and 7M 

Wednesday 15th December 2021 – Forms 7H, 7P, 7S and 7T 

The performance begins at 2:00pm and we will travel to the theatre by public transport. Students 
will depart from school in small staff supervised groups, walk to the end of Springfield Road and 
travel by bus to the venue. 

The performance is estimated to finish at 4:30pm and students will make their way home or be 
collected from the venue. Please arrange to collect your child from the theatre promptly or 
ensure they have planned a suitable route home. No students will be brought back to school 
when the performance finishes.  

Students are not required to wear school uniform on this trip and can attend school in their own 
choice of suitable clothing, however head coverings should still be worn to school. Please 
ensure your child brings a face mask as this must be worn during the performance (unless 
exempt). Students will attend lessons 1-5 and will depart from school at 1:00pm. Students 
should bring a nut free, vegetarian packed lunch on the day, which will be eaten before the 
performance begins. If your child receives Free School Meals, then lunch will be provided from 
the school if they wish. 

Students do not require any money for this trip as the pantomime tickets have already been 
purchased and bus transport is free. Students should bring an Oyster card if travelling home 
by themselves. 
 
If your child has a condition that requires medication, it is their responsibility to ensure 
they carry the medication on the trip. If they are not carrying the correct medication, they 
will not be allowed to attend. 

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school office. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs J Heer  
Year 7 Progress Leader 
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